
U.S. Department of Energy, National Energy Technology Laboratory 

3610 Collins Ferry Road 

Morgantown, WV 26505 

 

On-site visitation requirements: 

Arrival – Parking will be identified by our security team upon entering the site near the meeting area in 

the Upper/Lower South Lots.   

Note: Laptops are only for Department of Energy badged attendees. 

If you are a foreign national, to include LPRs, please complete the attached form 142.1-1A and return to 

Michael Knaggs at Michael.Knaggs@NETL.DOE.GOV or James Ferguson at 

James.Ferguson@NETL.DOE.GOV 

Due to Department of Energy requirements, all foreign nationals, must submit an updated Curriculum 

Vitae (CV) listing all work positions, science and technology specialties and detailing education and 

employment history, with no gaps, showing the month/year for each item.  

The CV and 142.1.1A form are to be submitted to the person/s indicated above; Michael Knaggs or 

James Ferguson.  For foreign national questions, contact Holly Biddle at 412-386-5704.   

Forms and CVs must be submitted by Sunday, June 30, 2024, to allow for processing. 
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